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Hull Active Schools - Dodgeball Competition  

On Thursday 3rd February, 12 children from Years 3, 4 and 5 were chosen to 
represent Southcoates at a Dodgeball competition at the Hull University Sports 

Centre. All of the children took part in a 
in a series of competitions against other 

Hull Schools. They showed great 
teamwork, resilience, determination and 
respect towards each other, the other 

schools and the event organisers. 

At the end of the competition, the team 
results were announced. Southcoates were awarded fourth place for the Year 3/4 

team and eighth place for the Year 5 team. A great effort and well done everyone!    

Children’s Mental Health Week and E-safety week 

Tomorrow, Friday 11th February, children can come to school dressed in bright and 
colourful clothes or in their favourite colour. This is to raise awareness of Children’s 

Mental Health. This week, the children have been taking part in activities to        
promote good mental health and safe computer use. Any donations are welcome 

and any money raised will be sent to the mental health charity, ‘Mind’.  

Magic Carpet Theatre 

I am happy to announce that the Magic Carpet Theatre team are coming into 
school next week! On Wednesday 16th February they will be putting on 

performances for all the children in school. This will be a fantastic reward for the 
children’s hard work over this last half term. 



Upcoming Events 

Friday 11th February: Get Glowing Competition 

Monday 14th February: Whole school theme week 

Wednesday 16th February: Magic Carpet Theatre Performances 

Friday 18th February: Last day before half-term break 

Week beginning Monday 21st February: Half term holiday week 

Monday 28th February: School re-opens after break 

Tuesday 8th and Wednesday 9th March: Parents’ Evenings 

Friday 8th April: Last day before Easter Holiday 

Lunchtime Supervisor Post 

We currently have a vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor. If you are interested in 
applying then please see the links below for more information. 

https://www.eteach.com             https://enquirelearningtrust.org 

Closing date: Monday 28th February at 12.00 noon 

Mr Richard Clarke 

We are very sad to inform you that Richard Clarke, one of our former teachers, 
has passed away.  

Mr Clarke worked mainly with year six pupils and his expert knowledge and skill 
as a maths teacher helped to support many Southcoates children in the difficult 
job of preparing for SATs tests. He worked at the school up until summer 2019, 

when he started his well-earned retirement.  

He will be sadly missed and fondly remembered by many. 


